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To: AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana Providers 

Date: March 4, 2022 

Subject: Informational Bulletin 22-7: Reimbursement Update – Early and 
Periodic Screening, Diagnostic, and Treatment Personal Care Services 

 

 
Informational Bulletins that summarize policies and/or procedures are intended 
for quick reference and are accurate on the date they are issued.   
 
Based on time-limited funding from the American Rescue Plan, Louisiana Medicaid is updating the 
reimbursement rate for Early and Periodic Screening, Diagnostic and Treatment (EPSDT) Personal 
Care Services (PCS) for dates of service on or after April 1, 2022 through March 31, 2024*. The 
Medicaid procedure file will be updated to reflect this change, and the fee-for-service (FFS) fee 
schedule will be updated on the Louisiana Medicaid website, www.lamedicaid.com.  
 
Please review IB 22-7 for full details.  
 
Impacted claims will be reprocessed automatically to reimburse updated rates after our claims 
system is updated.  
 
Questions regarding this message should be directed to AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana Provider 
Services at 1-888-922-0007. The Provider Services Department can be reached between 7:00 am – 
7:00 pm daily.  
 

 *Subject to change based on the amount of funding in the ARP – American Rescue Plan.  
 
 
Missed an Informational Bulletin?  
You can find a complete listing of Informational Bulletins on the Provider Newsletters and 
Updates page of our website under the header Louisiana Department of Health Information 
Bulletins. 
 
Need to update your provider information? Send full details to: 
network@amerihealthcaritasla.com. 
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